
PRESS RELEASE 
 
GREAT HONEST INVESTMENT COMPANY LIMITED 
GREAT HONEST FINANCE COMPANY LIMITED 
PAK WIN INVESTMENT LIMITED 
(Administrator Appointed)  
 
In light of the many cases of apparent misappropriation of clients’ securities and monies, I 
approached the Court on 27 May 2008, for directions concerning the allocation and 
distribution of securities and monies held by Great Honest Investment Company Limited 
(“GHI”) on behalf of clients. 
 
I will be sending to each client a First Circular Notice together with a Preliminary Allocation 
Statement.  These documents contain important information concerning my application to 
Court for directions. 
 
Clients who have not received a copy of the First Circular Notice and Preliminary Allocation 
Statement by 18 June 2008 are requested to contact me to obtain a copy. 
 
In addition, clients who have not received a copy of my letter dated 11 April 2008 or have not 
provided me with their claim form are requested to immediately contact me and provide their 
updated contact details. 
 
My application for directions will be heard by the Honourable Mr. Justice Barma of the High 
Court at 10:00 a.m. on 17 July 2008.  If clients wish to make written submission in respect of 
the directions sought, they should send their written submissions to me and the Court by no 
later than 12:00 p.m. on 11 July 2008.  Submissions received after this deadline may not be 
considered. 
 
Clients are advised to quote their GHI account number on all correspondence. 
 
My contact details are: 
 
The Administrator 
Great Honest Investment Company Limited (Administrator Appointed) 
c/o John Lees & Associates 
19/F Hong Kong Club Building 
3A Chater Road, Central 
Hong Kong 
Tel: 2842 5007/2842 5005 
Fax: 2526 0771 
 
John Lees 
Administrator 
 


